
BFC-IAC: Meeting minutes, February 4, 2025  

 

Attending: Francesco Marchionne, Ron Sela, Jose Luis Antinao-Rojas, Cristiano Guarana, Patricia  Kubow, 
Sara Stefani, Hyunwook Lee, Seth Walker, David Taylor.  

 

The meeting began with an overview of the potential impact to the university by the current 
administration’s new immigration policy and additional potential changes to related federally funded 
grants.  

We followed with a presentation and discussion of changes to a faculty survey aimed to measure the IUB 
faculty’s international engagement. The final draft will be discussed and decided on at the next meeting.   


